From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:
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Flag Status:

Dear Mr Farrant,

| appreciate that this is not a planning issue in itself but | think there is concern with the credibility of Mr Reynolds
observations touched on by Mr McMahon. Mr Reynolds’ claim that he visited No 7, is misleading. Mr Reynolds did
not actually visit No 7. He took photographs surreptitiously without my client’s permission by leaning over the wall
from No 9 (photograph attached) and due to that method can only have had a limited sight and perspective and is
unable to provide a credible view which should be taken into consideration in assessing the weight of Mr Reynolds’
observations.

Kind regards,

Anthony Jayes
Consultant

Jayes Collier llp
Solicitors

Ealing Studios
Ealing Green
London

W5 S5EP







